
 29.06.18                          Diamond Class                       

Our learning: This week we have been applying our maths skills to solve a real life problem 

associated with Sports Day. Our challenge was to estimate and then work out how much 

squash would be needed for every child in Diamond Class to have a cup each. The children 

were given a budget of £2.50 and had to decide if this was going to be enough money or 

not. The challenge required the children to link conversion of measures, knowledge of 

fractions and money calculation. Most groups chose to practically measure out amounts and 

use pictorial representations to help solve the problem.  

                   

Project outcome  

You received a text yesterday to invite you to our Japanese breakfast on Tuesday 17th July 

8.30 – 9.15 am. The children are hoping to create an art gallery to exhibit their Japanese art 

project whilst serving a Japanese style breakfast. We are happy to liaise with Out of School 

Club so that children who attend will also be able to participate. The children are very 

excited and are working extremely hard to finish their projects on time. We look forward to 

welcoming as many of you as possible at this event. 

                      

 

                                                         Mrs Moncrieff  



 

 

                                                                  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


